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The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office is investigating multiple reports of larcenies from 
vehicles  that occurred in the late hours on 08/03/2020 throughout the early morning 
hours of 08/04/2020 in the Crestview Heights neighborhood, located in the Town of 
Owego. Specifically the larcenies occurred on Coventry Road, Dorchester Dr., London 
Ln., Pembroke Dr., Sheffield Dr. and Winchester Dr.  
 
Anyone with information, video surveillance or saw anyone suspicious in the area is being 
asked to contact the Criminal Investigation Division at the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office 
607-687-1010.   
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